
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2, 2017 

 

 

 

Aimee Snoddy 

Director 

Office of the Governor 

Homeland Security Division 

P.O. Box 12428 

Austin, Texas 78711-2428 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Snoddy: 

 

This letter designates Chief Patrick Zepeda, City Emergency Manager, as the City’s 

Authorized Official and primary Point of Contact for grants under the Preventive 

Radiological and Nuclear Detection (PRND) grant program.  As designee, Chief Trevino is 

authorized to execute any and all necessary documents to effectuate acceptance of this grant.  

  

In addition, I authorized the purchase of the following radiological equipment: 

 

1. 1 BNC 945 GN RIID – Isotope Identifier with Reachback  

2. 13 MiniRad - Personal Radiation Detector (PRD) 

3. 5 Personal Radiation Detector (PRD) Response Checks 

 

Equipment listed above have been reviewed and authorized by City leadership. In the event 

of loss or misuse of any these grant funds, the City also agrees that these funds will be 

returned to the state in full. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Ron Nirenberg 

MAYOR 

 

 

Copies: Sheryl Sculley, City Manager 

   Erik Walsh, Deputy City Manager 

  Chief Patrick Zepeda, Emergency Manager 


